Lathrop
GPM‘]}

IP Partners Write Law360 Article: "A Definiteness
Reminder for Pharmaceutical Patent Drafters"

January 19, 2018

Intellectual Property partners Giulio DeConti and Brian Trinque wrote an article for Law 360 on the need for
higher awareness of definiteness laws when thinking about second-generation pharmaceutical inventions.

www.lathropgpm.com



